

East Belfast Office

447A Newtownards Road Belfast BT4 1AQ Northern Ireland

Telephone (0232) 455136 Facsimile (0232) 455136

Ref AR/JTA

21 June 1991

Rev E T I Mawhinney

Dear Rev Mawhinney

Thank you very for your kind letter assuring us of the prayers of the Methodist Conference in these difficult and protracted discussions. It has been an enormous encouragement to know that we have the prayers and support of Christian people. We trust, and indeed, we are sure that we can continue to depend on you in this way.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely

Dr John T Alderdice PARTY LEADER